
Dear Bill, 
 
Further to my previous e-mail below, I am advised that with regards to the Land & Lakes proposals at 
Penrhos, they have now amended their plans — which you can download by clicking on the link 
below: 
 
http://www.landandlakes.co.uk/about-us.html 
 
“They have given more public access in the nature reserve, removed lodges from Cae Glas reserve 
and some in Penrhos, created a new cricket pitch and football pitch with parking and amenities for 
public use, a new heritage centre for tourism and will reopen the toll house which was a cafe run by 
people with learning disabilities that was shutdown in 2009 by the council due to lack of funds”. 
 
Regards 
 
Mark 
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